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Long, Kevin@Waterboards

From: lyris@swrcb18.waterboards.ca.gov
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 8:59 AM
To: Long, Kevin@Waterboards
Subject: Additional Comments on April 9, 2013 Bay-Delta Informational Item

    This is a message from the State Water Resources Control Board. 
 At its April 9, 2013 meeting, the State Water Board held an informational item on next steps related to a draft 
summary report prepared by the State Water Board’s consultant Dr. Brock Bernstein summarizing three 
technical workshops held in the fall of 2012 concerning the comprehensive review (Phase 2) and update of the 
Water Quality Control Plan for the San Francisco Bay/Sacramento-San Joaquin Delta Estuary (Bay-Delta 
Plan).  The purpose of the informational item was to receive input on next steps in this process related to the 
overall summary provided at the outset of the draft report. Specifically, the State Water Board requested input 
on what, if any, areas of disagreement or uncertainty identified in the summary report should be resolved 
during the comprehensive review of the Bay-Delta Plan and what process should be used to resolve those 
issues. At the Board meeting the State Water Board allowed for an additional two weeks to submit written 
comments on this matter.   Any additional comments should be emailed to bay-delta@waterboards.ca.gov no 
later than 12 p.m. noon on Tuesday, April 23, 2013.   
 
 
The draft Workshop Summary Report and other information concerning the workshops and the State Water 
Board’s review of the Bay-Delta Plan can be found at: 
http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/waterrights/water_issues/programs/bay_delta/comp_review.shtml   
 
Questions regarding this matter should be directed to Rich Satkowski at rsatkowski@waterboards.ca.gov or 
916-341-5439. 
 
 
Diane Riddle 
Environmental Program Manager 
Hearings and Special Programs Section 
Division of Water Rights 
State Water Resources Control Board 
Office: 916-341-5297 
Mobile: 916-215-6603 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

April 12, 2013


